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Ysgol Gynradd Gatholig St Anthony 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School 
Newyddlen Tymor y Gwanwyn– Ebrill 27 2022 

Newsletter – Spring Term – 27th April 2022 

samail@hwbcymru.net 

NEW Website address: - www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk 

 

ATTEND AND ACHIEVE! – Whole school attendance for this week is: 89.4 % 

Please remember to phone school when your child is off to let us know or it will be 

recorded as an unauthorised absence. Our school target is 96%. 

 

 

GENTLE REMINDER – SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED TOMORROW, FRIDAY 28TH APRIL FOR A 

TRAINING DAY AND MONDAY 1ST MAY FOR THE MAY BANK HOLIDAY.  

 

PC Lee Woodworth came into school today to deliver a session on 

Substance abuse with year 5 and 6 pupils. Pupils were really engaged and 

hopefully learned a lot about legal and illegal substances. 

 

 

CORONATION CELEBRATIONS 

To celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III, On Friday 5th May 

children may come to school dressed as a King or Queen or in  

in red, white and blue. Each class will be doing Coronation Activities 

throughout the day.  

At lunchtime we will be going outside (Weather permitting) to have a picnic lunch 

as we did for the Jubilee Celebrations. Full menu details for the Kings Coronation 

lunch can be found on our school website, parents tab/lunch menus.  

In the afternoon each class will have an afternoon tea in their classes. 

For this special occasion, we would appreciate any homemade cakes, 

scones etc for the afternoon tea.  
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MRS DREW’S class will start their swimming sessions on Thursday 

May 4th.  £3.50 per session. Payments can be made via school 

Gateway or by sending cash in to school in an envelope clearly 

marked with your child’s name.  

THERE ARE STILL OUTSTANDING PAYMENTS FROM MR DAVIES CLASS  

 

EARLY ENTITLEMENT – We can now take children the term 

after their third birthday into nursery for four days a 

week, 9.00 – 11.30. Please contact the school office if you 

wish your child to start.  

ADMISSION NURSERY/RECEPTION 2023 

Any children that will be 3 or 4 years of age by the end of 

August this year can now apply for their nursery or reception place by applying 

online at; www.flintshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions. 
 

When the weather is fine our pupils spend a lot of time outdoors. Therefore, we 

ask that all pupils make sure they have their own Water bottle in school and can 

parents make sure all their child’s belongings are clearly labelled. Children remove 

jumpers/cardigans etc, it becomes difficult to match them to the owner. Thank 

you. 

  

If you think you may be entitled to free school meals please follow the link for 

more information.  https://www.flintshire.gov.uk/en/Resident/Council-Tax-and-

Benefits-and-Grants/Free-School-Meals-and-Uniform-Grants.aspx 

 

 

Week 3 Menu  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Meatballs and pasta 

or veggie meatball and 

pasta both in tomato 

sauce with garlic 

bread and peas. 

Ham and cheese 

calzone pocket or 

cheese and tomato 

calzone pocket 

 both with wedges and 

peas. 

 

Roast Dinner 

or  

veggie roast 

dinner. 

Chicken burger in a bun 

or baked cod goujons 

 both served with chips 

and veg sticks. 

 
 

King Coronation Picnic 
Lunch 

Yoghurt and fresh 

fruit. 

Baked biscuit and 

fresh fruit. 

Fruit flap jack 

and fresh 

fruit. 

Cocoa Krispie cake and 

fresh fruit.  

 

**Fruit and water made available daily. ** 

A choice of sandwiches, pasta pots and Jacket potatoes with a choice of fillings are also available daily. 
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